Next Horizon Investments, LLC
411 W Main St #202
Madison WI 53703

September 11', 2019

Re: Alcohol License Extension
508 State Street Golf LLC

Dear Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk,

The members of 508 State Street Golf LLC are requesting an extension past the 10/14/2019 date to fulfil
the following requirements:

e Building Inspection
e Fire Inspection

e 7Zoning

e liensing Fees

We understand these requirements are needed for the liquor license to be issued and will need
extended time due to construction delays. We have been working to expose the original charm of our
1890 built location, which will allow the new technology to be set in a historic looking State Street
building. Our goal is to finish construction by the end of October and will open shortly after completion.
Due to construction timelines always changing we are hoping to receive an extension to the end of
November to be safe.

Should you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned.
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Colin Smith
Next Horizon Investments, LLC
Colin@NextHorizonlnvestments.com
Direct: 720-560-3640




